
 

LEGAL NOTICE  

PLANNING BOARD  

PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE  

  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Planning Board will hold a public hearing on the 

following applications on Thursday, May 17, 2018 starting at 7:00 p.m. in the Eileen Dondero Foley 

Council Chambers, City Hall, Municipal Complex, 1 Junkins Avenue, Portsmouth, New Hampshire.  

 

A. The application of Christopher and Tracy Kozak, Owners, for property located at 28 Walden 

Street, requesting Conditional Use Permit approval to create a one-story, one room garden cottage in 

an existing building, with 371 s.f. of gross floor area and a footprint of 410 s.f., with associated paving, 

lighting, and utilities.  Said property is shown on Assessor Map 101 as Lot 19 and lies within the 

General Residence B (GRB) District and the Historic District.   

 

B. The application of Mark C. Therrien, Owner, for property located at 6 Vine Street, requesting 

Conditional Use Permit approval under Section 10.1017 of the Zoning Ordinance for work within the 

inland wetland buffer to construct a 12’ x 16’ deck where a 10’ x 16’ patio was approved as part of a 

previous approval by the Planning Board on March 19, 2015, with 192 + s.f. of impact to the wetland 

buffer. Said property is shown on Assessor Map 233 as Lot 107 and lies within the Single Residence B 

(SRB) District.   

 

C. The application of Carolyn McCombe, Trustee; Elizabeth Barker Berdge, Trustee; and Tim 

Barker, Owners, for property located on Martine Cottage Road, requesting Conditional Use Permit 

approval under Section 10.1017 of the Zoning Ordinance for work within the inland wetland buffer to 

construct a 1,840 + s.f. single family home with associated garage, septic system and driveway, with 

14,022 + s.f. of impact to the wetland buffer.  Said property is shown on Assessor Map 202 as Lot 14 

and lies within the Rural (R) District. 

 

D. The application of Daniel and Shea N. Cook, Owners, for property located at 150 Brackett 

Road, requesting Conditional Use Permit approval under Section 10.1017 of the Zoning Ordinance for 

work within the tidal wetland buffer to replace an existing 570 + s.f. deck with a proposed 892 + s.f. 

deck and conversion of 443 + s.f. of asphalt to porous pavement, with 1,996 + s.f. of impact to the 

wetland buffer. Said property is shown on Assessor Map 207 as Lot 72 and lies within the Single 

Residence B (SRB) District.   

 

              Juliet T.H. Walker,  

                              Planning Director  

  
Note:  The Agenda for the Planning Board meeting will differ from the Legal Notice. For information on the Agenda call 

the Planning Department at 610-7217 during the week of May 14, 2018, or check the City’s website at 

www.cityofportsmouth.com.  
Notice to the members of the public who are hearing impaired – if you wish to attend a meeting and need assistance, 

please contact the Human Resources office at 610-7274 one week prior to the meeting.  

 


